
 

  

    

 

  
  

  Update from Tunbridge Wells Borough 
Council 
  

  

 

  

  
 

  

  

    

 
  

  

  Tunbridge Wells has moved to 
Tier 4 under the local Covid alert 
restrictions. 

Keep up to date with our services during this 

time. 
  

  

 

  

  

  

  Under the new restrictions: 

• no household mixing, aside from support bubbles and two people meeting in 
public outdoor spaces 

• non-essential retail must close and can only open for click-and-collect and 
delivery 

• work from home unless unable to do so 
• indoor leisure is closed 
• personal care services must close 
• you must not stay overnight away from home 
• communal worship can continue 
• do not travel abroad if you live in a Tier 4 area 
• you must not leave a Tier 4 area 

Certain exemptions apply - please see GOV.UK for more information. 

Information about the support available to businesses affected by these restrictions will 

be updated to our website as soon as possible. 
  

 

  

  

 


